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Look Ahead America Releases Analysis of 14 Arizona Election Integrity Bills 

 
Washington DC – As state legislators in Phoenix hold hearings on proposed election integrity 
legislation, Look Ahead America’s Voter Integrity Project has released a report analyzing of 
each of the fourteen bills under review.  
 
From the report:  
 

While some do very little to improve election security, a few of them do close loopholes 
such as removing drop boxes and increasing voter roll cleanup. We believe that if the 
Arizona legislators considered our six integrity points and worked them into the laws, 
that they would be much more efficient, less expensive, and cost effective than many of 
the options than they are proposing. Still, for the most part it is a step in the right 
direction. 

 
The complete report can be found at https://www.lookaheadamerica.org/az14.  
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